

Aston Tower Community Primary School

Headteacher: Mr J Moore

Upper Sutton Street, Aston, Birmingham, B6 5BE Telephone: 0121 327 0339

Email: enquiry@astontower.bham.sch.uk Website: www.astontowerprimary.co.uk

21st September 2022

Dear parents/carers,

Sending your child to school every day is very important. The better a child's attendance, the better children do in their exams. The government is asking schools to make more checks on children's attendance. If your child's attendance is too low, we will text you and ask you to improve it. The parents of children whose attendance is too low will be referred to Education Welfare Officers. If your child's attendance keeps on being poor you may receive a fine.

At the end of September, parents of children whose attendance is too low will be sent a text. If you get one of these texts, please make sure your child's attendance improves.

At half term, children who have come to school for every lesson will receive a special certificate. Each week, the children in the class with the highest attendance will be given a certificate.

You should also remember that your child should come to school on time. Pupils should be in the playground for the start of lessons by 8:35am for Years 1 to 6, and 8:40am for the nursery and reception classes.

Please do everything you can to make sure your child comes to school every day.

Yours faithfully,

Mr J Moore Headteacher

Follow us on twitter 💟 @Astontowerpri











